
   

 

Monday 10th July 2017 

 

 

I would like to share with you a few recent  

successes that we have had; 

In June 83% of pupils passed the phonics 
skills test which was 12% in 2015 and 62% 
in 2016. This is an amazing result and 
takes us in line with National  Averages.  

 75%  of pupils achieved the expected stand-
ard for Maths and Writing and 87.5% for 
reading at the end of Key stage 2. The 
combined score is 79% which is well 
above the national average of 61% and an 
amazing achievement. Last year this was 
28% for reading, 56% for writing and 28% 
for Maths. This shows the progress we 
have made and the outstanding teachers 
we have. 

Our attendance is 97.2% and this is way 
above the national average and a true re-
flection that children enjoy coming to 
school. 

Behaviour around school is excellent and this 
shows through the amount of children 
achieving the ‘green’ standard.  

We have had 17 new children join the school 
since last September and most of these 
have been a result of word of mouth from 
the county and from other parents particu-
larly, about how effectively we support pu-
pils with special educational needs or addi-
tional needs. 

 

Cycling Day—Friday 7th July 

Cambois to Paris cycling day was a 

great success on Friday and I am over-

whelmed by the efforts children and par-

ents went to raise money! Some individ-

ual children raised over £75 



Dates for the Diary 

 

Tuesday 11th July—year 6 pupils transi-

tion day to Bedlington High School 

Wednesday 12th July—end of year re-

ports out for all parents 

Thursday 13th July 2017—Sports day re-

arranged day 

Thursday 13th July—drop in from 3.30-

4.30 for any parents wanting to discuss 

the reports 

Tuesday 18th July—Summer Fayre from 

1.15 p.m. 

 

 

 


